Dear Glencoe Families.

This school year continues to provide us with new challenges. When the forecast called for snow last Friday evening, I certainly did not anticipate such a disruption to our week. Not only the missed days, but also the re-rescheduling of conferences. We wanted to ensure we found a make-up time for each family, so thank you for being patient with us as we had to pivot, and then pivot again.

My family is lucky enough to, as of right now, still have power. I know many in our community were not so lucky, and still don't have power or water. Please know that you can email any of us at the school if you need anything, and we will do what we can to help! This is another opportunity this year to come together as a community and rely on each other. I hope you all have a safe weekend, and that the warmer rains come soon to wash the ice away. I look forward to seeing you on Monday!

Warmly, Katie

Conferences

Teachers will reach out to families who still need to complete their conference soon to reschedule.

Quarter 2 Report Cards

Due to winter weather and the need to reschedule conferences later into January, there is little new data to report on for students' progress since the conference meeting. If you were unable to meet with your student's teacher during conferences, the conference notes will be included in the "comments" section of the Quarter 2 report card. Please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher with any questions about their progress at any time. We will return to regularly-scheduled comments on the Quarter 3 and 4 report cards.